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Comments: My family and I own a cabin in the Long valley area off Hwy 108. We have been enjoying the

snowmobiling in this area for years.I do not think any areas should be closed to snowmobiling or dedicated to just

ONE group of people.We all share passions and should be able to coexist and take advantage of the wilderness

areas together. Public access should be for ALL of the public to enjoy.


